
Queen Elizabeth High School 
Ysgol Uwchradd Y Frenhines Elisabeth

14th May 2021  

Dear Parent / Guardian,   

As you are aware pupils of form classes 9J, 9M, 9Q and 9R at the school were identified as 
coming into close contact with an individual that had potentially tested positive for 
COVID19.  

The TTP team have confirmed to us that no pupils in 9J, 9M, 9Q and 9R have tested positive 
for COVID19 and therefore no longer need to self-isolate.  

These pupils will return to school on Monday 17th May 2021.   

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation at this time.   

Mr D Williams – Headteacher  
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